
LOUISIANA BOARD OF ETHICS 
MINUTES 

February 6, 2025 
 

 
 The Board of Ethics met on February 6, 2025 at 2:33 p.m. in the LaBelle Room on the 

first floor of the LaSalle Building located at 617 North Third Street, Baton Rouge, Louisiana 

with Board Members Amato, Baños, Bryant, Colomb, Crigler, Grand, Grimley, Huval, Nowlin 

and Roberts present.  Board Members Scott and Speer were absent. Also present were the Ethics 

Administrator, David Bordelon; the Executive Secretary, Carolyn Abadie Landry; and Council 

Tracy Barker, Mallory Guillot, Jessica Meiners, Suzanne Mooney and Charles Reeves. 

Honorable Vanessa G. Whipple was given her oath of office presented by David 

Bordelon, after which she was introduced to the Board and Staff. 

Board Member Scott arrived at 2:35 p.m. 

David Bordelon read the letter dated January 31, 2025 from Governor Jeff Landry, 

appointing Jason P. Amato to serve as Chair on the Board of Ethics effective January 31, 2025.   

Chair Amato introduced himself and thanked Board Member Roberts for her service as 

Chairwoman.  Chair Amato asked everyone to introduce themselves. 

David Bordelon introduced all staff that was present at the meeting and also announced 

the resignation of Slava Sereda, IT Manager, who has accepted a position at Teacher’s 

Retirement System of Louisiana.  Mr. Sereda has served Louisiana Board of Ethics since 2008. 

The Board unanimously resolved into executive session to consider complaints and reports  

deemed confidential pursuant to Section 1141 of the Code of Governmental Ethics.   

************************************** 

EXECUTIVE SESSION 

************************************** 



On motion made, seconded and unanimously passed, the Board exited executive session 

and adjourned at 4:44 p.m. 

 

 

______________________________ 
Secretary 

   

 

APPROVED: 

_______________________________ 
Chairman 

 

 

 


